
 

 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
December 15, 2020 
Contact: Kate Gillem 
kate.gillem@oregonlegislature.gov 

 
Senate Republican Leader Statement on Third Special Session 

 
SALEM, Ore. – Today, Senate Republican Leader Fred Girod (R-Lyons) issued a statement 

about the upcoming Special Session, slated for December 21: 

 

“The third special session will give needed relief to hurting Oregonians. Proposed legislation 

includes COVID-19 liability protections for schools, a critical first step to get schools reopened, 

support for renters and landlords, as well as technical changes in the restaurant industry that 

will help hard-working Oregonians and small businesses.  

 

“There is significant work to be done in the upcoming 2021 long session, and Republicans will 

continue to advocate for liability protections for our health care system in the coming weeks.” 
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